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Subject: Development Proposal at Edith Weston
Date: Tuesday, 6 September 2022 at 10:43:38 BriCsh Summer Time
From: MaE Taylor
To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com
AFachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.png, image004.png, Normanton Road Parish

PresentaCon.pdf, 211055_Site Plan Coloured.pdf

I act jointly on behalf of Class Q Ltd and Mr P Davies and I am wriCng to you to set out plans for a housing
development at Normanton Road, Edith Weston.  The development would propose a scheme of up to 62
dwellings.  I have aEached an ExecuCve Summary of the proposal.
 
As set out in the Summary, we would welcome the views of the Parish Council on the scheme proposed
and would be happy to aEend the next Parish meeCng to discuss this further.  Please let me know the
next available date to aEend. 
 
Please let me know if you have any quesCons on the above and I look forward to hearing from you.
  
Kind Regards
 
MaE Taylor
 

Matt Taylor MRTPI
Senior Planner

DD: ​01780 679912 | Phone: 01780 239181
Email: matt.taylor@classq.co.uk | Web: www.classq.co.uk
Address: The Grey House, 3 Broad Street, Stamford, PE9 1PG
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